
TIGER TALES

SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS 
NEEDED

If you are interested in becoming a 
substitute teacher at Durham 

Community School please email 
or call Rose in the main office.   

Rose can be reached by phone 
at 353-9333 or by email at 

pinetter@rsu5.org

      Itʼs Book Fair Time!!
This year, the fall book fair will be available online 

and there are some great benefits to this option:

•The Book fair will last for two weeks beginning on 
October 19, 2020 and ending on November 1, 2020.

•All orders will be shipped directly to your home. 
Purchases of $25 or more will earn free shipping.

•25% of the purchase total will earn the school 
Scholastic Dollars that are used to purchase more 
books for the Library and the Class Rooms.

• Please go to the Scholastic Online DCS Homepage 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/

durhamcommunityschool
 

 October 9, 2020

DAILY SCREENING
Reminder to please complete your childʼs health 

screening before your child arrives at school each day.   
If you are having difficulties with logging in please 

email our technology director, Jim Grant, at 
grantj@rsu5.org   

Thank you!
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